CONTACT: Officer Rodrigo Jimenez California Highway Patrol, Baldwin Park
(626) 338-1164 14039 Francisquito Ave.

Baldwin Park, CA 91706

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
August 15, 2013

MEDIA ADVISORY
TEEN DRIVERS: DRIVE SMART TO STAY SAFE

The primary objective of “Start Smart” is to provide teens and their parent/guardian with an
interactive safe driving awareness class which will illustrate how poor choices behind the wheel
of a car can affect the lives of numerous people. The classes will also encompass the following:
The California Highway Patrol’s (CHP) Mission of Safety, Service, and Security, the
responsibilities of newly licensed drivers, the responsibilities of parents/guardians and collision
avoidance techniques.

The Baldwin Park CHP Office cordially invites teenagers 15-19 years old and their
parent/guardian to attend a free Start Smart class. The class will be offered on the following date
and location:

Wednesday, September 18th
At 6:15 p.m.

California Highway Patrol, Baldwin Park Area Office
14039 Francisquito Avenue
Baldwin Park, CA 91706

Please contact Officer Rodrigo Jimenez at 626-338-1164 or by email at rjimenez@chp.ca.gov to
reserve a seat for each teenager and their parent/guardian. Seating is limited.

Due to some graphic pictures and videos shown during the class, each teenager must be

accompanied by a parent or guardian and sign a waiver form prior to the beginning of
each class.
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